
 

 

 

NCAC Outdoor Programs 2025 is a strategic effort of the Council to 

seek the views of our Scouting Community on how our Council’s 

outdoor programs and facilities should change and evolve to remain 

relevant to at least 2050. 

We would like to give everyone in the Council, from individuals and 

units to the Districts, the opportunity to make their views known through 

surveys, face-to-face meetings and listening sessions. 

 

Please join us for the Kick-Off Council-Wide Webinar at 7 pm, 

Tuesday, April 16. 

 

You can sign-up for the webinar and stay updated on NCAC Outdoor 

Programs 2025 here: 

https://www.ncacbsa.org/outdoor-programs-2025/  
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